

Thank a team member who made a difference in your care!

Dignity Health – Glendale Memorial Hospital and Health Center is proud of our many team members who are dedicated to providing compassionate care to our patients; who know humankindness is the best medicine and practice it on a daily basis. They are our Guardian Angels.

Has a doctor, nurse, staff member, or volunteer touched your life during your stay or visit? Have you experienced the power of humankindness?

You have the opportunity to say thank you by making a donation to the hospital in honor of your Guardian Angel. Each Guardian Angel will receive special recognition for their exceptional care. Your tax-deductible gift will ensure the hospital continues to fulfill its mission of serving our community.

To honor your Guardian Angel, please call **818.502.2375** or visit us at **www.supportglendalememorial.org**.



